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FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

PCSO Everitt has started getting back into primary 

schools to deliver the Mini Police programme and so 

far this has been a success. If there are any events 

coming up that you would like us to attend then 

please get in touch. PCSO Everitt continues to carry 

out a mixture of vehicle, cycle and foot patrols of the 

area and is happy to stop and answer any questions 

people may have.  

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things 

we will concentrate on.  Our current priority is: 

ASB on East End Park, Langtoft 

Next month we will be reviewing our priority, so if 
you have any issues that you feel need to be 
considered at the next quarterly priorities meeting, 
then please let us know. 

 
 
 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

ASB 

The number of ASB incidents reported to us have 

continued to be low across the area. PCSO Everitt 

has been regularly patrolling parks and green 

spaces to engage with users. Halloween weekend 

did see a rise in complaints as we would expect, but 

there were much fewer complaints than in previous 

years. 

In the run up to Halloween there have been reports 

of eggs being thrown at property as well as youths 

kicking front doors. There is evidence available to 

identify some offenders so the team will be dealing 

with all of those who can be identified. 

Break ins 

There were a number of break ins at the allotments 

in Hall Meadow Road on 22/10/2021, with a number 

of items being stolen. Due to the location there was 

unfortunately no available evidence to be able to 

identify any offenders. PCSO Everitt has spoken 

with a member of the allotments committee to 

provide crime prevention advice. Should any 

individual like further advice then please do get in 

touch. 

 

 


